
We were asked:  

Q1. Please could you provide the number of care experienced young people who have 
been provided with: 
 
i): an apprenticeship 
ii): a work experience placement within your department between April 2012 - present. 
 
 
 
We replied: 

A1.  
 
i): The Wales Office has provided apprenticeships to two young people since April 2010 and 
is currently in the process of recruiting at least two more. 
 
ii): We have also provided two work experience placements to young people during the 
same period. We have no information on whether these young people are “care experienced 


